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Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

-

Life here in Germany has been very busy! God has been so gracious to provide us
with a wonderful church family who have been a great help!

I have started taking intensive language courses so that I might be able to learn
the language at a quicker pace, Naomi is also able to continue her language
courses as well,

This past Sunday I had the opportunity to preach again. I hope to be able to
preach fully in German within a few months! We have been so blessed 1o have
many visitors each week. It has been wonderful to get to know people on a more
personal level and begin to build relationships with everyonel Please remember
these precious people who we are able to share the Gospel with.

Qur things from America have arrived in Germany and we are just waiting for a
specified date for Christmas morning to arrive at our doorstep.

Please continue to be in prayer for our Visa process. It is taking a little bit longer
than anticipated, but we know that God's timing is perfect in all things!

Mommy and baby are still continuing to do welll We thank the Lord for our little
blessing who loves to make her presence knownl

Thank you all so very much for your continued prayers and support!
May God bless you alll

Yours in Christ,
Mark and Naomi Byers
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